
March 13, 1997 
 
 

 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 

A. THAT the Board award Quotation 97-14 for the construction of a 
new bicycle and inline skating path west of Brockton Point to east of 
Lumbermen's Arch to Jack Cewe Ltd. for a price of $64,710.  

B. THAT no legal rights shall arise hereby, and none shall arise until 
execution of the contemplated contract. The Board may rescind this 
resolution at any time up to the execution of the contemplated 
contract.  

 
 
 
BOARD POLICY  

The Board will award construction contracts to the lowest qualified bidder.  
 
 
BACKGROUND  

The Board approved this project in principle as part of its overall approval of 
the Stanley Park Transportation and Recreation Report which went to the 
Board on October 28, 1996.  
 
 
DISCUSSION  

Staff invited these contractors to submit quotations:  
 

 
 
Staff have reviewed the quotations and recommend awarding the work to Jack 

SUBJECT: LUMBERMEN'S ARCH BICYCLE AND INLINE SKATING PATH 

NAME BID PRICE UNION STATUS

Jack Cewe Ltd. $64,710 Union

AC Paving $65,806 Union

Grandview Blacktop $68,753 Union

BA Blacktop $68,948 Union

Winvan Paving $70,690 Union

Custom Blacktop $77,437 Union

Imperial Paving $79,893 Union

Columbia Bitulithic $85,984 Union



Cewe Ltd., the low bidder. This work is the first phase of implementing the 
Stanley Park Transportation Study and its actual cost will be under the 
estimated cost for this portion of the work. Completion of the work is weather 
dependent but is expected to be completed prior to the May long weekend.  
 
 
JUSTIFICATION  

Jack Cewe Ltd. is the low bidder and is qualified to do the work.  
 
 
 
Prepared by: 
Planning & Development Division 
Board of Parks and Recreation 
City of Vancouver 
RET:ss  


